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Waste Energy Corp. is trying to open a toxic dump in our city. 

Help stop them! 

Waste hides behind buzzwords like “green,” “eco-friendly,” “sustainable,” “renewable,” “clean energy,” 
“cutting-edge,” and “AI.” But in reality, they plan to use a dangerous and thoroughly discredited process 
called pyrolysis to burn plastic. 

Plastic pyrolysis releases toxic pollution linked to over 20 types of cancer, birth defects, and other 
incurable diseases. It contaminates air and water, lowers property values, raises medical costs, and 
increases emergency risks. 

Waste Energy Corp’s management has been connected to previously failed businesses and 
questionable financial activity. 

They already tried to set up shop at 555 South Cool Spring St. but were told they are NOT WELCOME. 
Now, they are reportedly exploring alternative locations in and around Fayetteville.  

What You Can Do 

Contact the Fayetteville City Council, the Cumberland County Board, and the Fayetteville Cumberland 
County Economic Development Corporation (FCEDC). 

Demand an immediate end to all cooperation with Waste Energy Corp. 

Also request that Waste Energy Corp. be reported to: 

• The EPA and North Carolina DEQ, for failing to fully disclose project risks to residents, local officials, 
and FCEDC 

• The Federal Trade Commission (FTC) and Securities and Exchange Commission (SEC), to prevent 
them from targeting other communities and misleading investors. 

 

Fayetteville City Mayor - Mitch Colvin - (910) 433-1992 

Cumberland County Chairman - Kirk deViere - (910) 678-7771 

President & CEO of FCEDC - Robert Van Geons - (910) 500-6464 

 

Stand up for Fayetteville. 

Protect our city, our families, our future—before it’s too late. 




